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fl(EttY-Litex, Zottillarza 

September 4. 1946 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 
Walnutport Penn. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is a verification of your 
reception report of Monday, July 29, 
1946. Your report has been checked 
and found correct. This station is 

always glad to hear from fans, every- 
where. 

Yours very truly, 

Vtames G. Cooper 
Chief Engineer KANE 


